
Ballina RSL Sub-branch Treasurer 

 

Sir, 
 
Let me start by thanking you for visiting the FNC District yesterday.  Your presentation and Q & A 
session was much appreciated.  Turning to the subject matter, I would be most grateful if you could 
provide me with details of, how we in the FNC could facilitate the transfer of the Alstonville Veterans 
Advocacy Centre into the  RSL NSW fold (RSL Life Care), should we determine that this is the right 
thing to do. 
  
From my own point of view, the Strategic Plan has much merit and RSL NSW should pursue it with 
vigour.  That said, the Returned Services League (RSL) should have all its members ‘under one 
umbrella’ , and to this end I would encourage RSL NSW  to keep all RSL Branches informed of what 
we are doing. Afterall eight united ‘Branches’ will have much more clout than one, when it comes to 
‘lobbying’.  
  
Kind Regards, 
  
Ted  
 


